
 
 

• SENIORS! Today is the very last day to sign up to attend the Grad Night Party. If you do 
not register now, you will not be able to attend. You’ll find a copy of the registration form 
in the Scoop and in the main office. See Mrs. Howard in The Den during lunches if you 
have questions! 

 

• TOMORROW NIGHT is the BIG REVEAL of our 2023 Yearbook at the Staff vs. Seniors 
Basketball Game – Friday June 9th at 6:30pm! Remember that books will only be 
distributed to students who have already purchased them, so be sure to BUY YOUR 
BOOK TODAY at the ASB office or online! Books will also be distributed from the 
cafeteria stage during both lunches throughout next week starting on Monday June 12th if 
you are unable to make it to the game. 

 

• There will be a special BSU meeting TODAY after school at 2:15 in Ms. Fisiru's room 
C145. This meeting will be for the senior send-off. Make sure to attend this meeting 
especially if you are a senior. 

 
• Attention future APUSH students.  There will be an informational meeting Friday June 9th 

after school in D212 starting at 11:45.  Mr. Simmons will be providing an overview of the 
course, discuss summer homework, and be available to answer any questions you may 
have.  The meeting should not last more than 30 minutes. 

 
• Jackson’s Animal Aid Club is hosting our first ever pet drive, you'll donate collars, blankets, 

towels, dog food, cat food, toys, shampoo, and leashes. Remember to drop these items off in 
room C215. The deadline to donate will be this Friday, June 9th. 

 

• Jeopardy is coming to JHS! Bring a group of up to 6 friends to the Annex on Thursday, June 8th 

TODAY after school to play a competitive game of trivia. Sign-ups can be found in QR Codes 
around the school.  

 
• Today is the LAST day The Den will be open for the 2022-23 school year. Chips are 

discounted 75 cents each or 2 for 1 dollar. Stop in, grab some goodies and say goodbye 
to your favorite Den staff members. The Den supports DECA here at Jackson and we 
are very grateful for you support this school year! 

 
• If you’re coming to the library today it will be open until 3:00 pm! 

 


